
We are so excited that 
Spring is finally here! 
We have been getting 
outside to enjoy the 
beautiful weather. As 
it starts to warm up 
just a few reminders 
that your child should 
still be bring a light 
jacket for when we go 
outside in the mornings. 
It tends to still be cool 
sometimes. 

We want to start by 
saying to be sure to 
read below for         

information about our   
Easter Party. We need 
your help to make it a 
success. .  

Next, we are excited 
to be celebrating some 
National holidays this 
month. One we would 
like to highlight is    
National Pet Day! We 
invite you to bring in 
your pet to show the 
class. Speak your 
child’s teacher to make 
arrangements.  

 

Finally, we want to re-
mind you that summer 
will be here   before we 
know it, so start planning 
now. There will be an ac-
tivity fee of $110 due 
for all children except 
infants, who will have a 
$10 fee. Check out page 
2 of this newsletter for 
more details and watch 
for more to come in May! 

As always if you have any 
questions or concerns 
please let us know and 
we are glad that you are 
a part of our Peppermint 
Patty’s family! 
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Easter Party 

Our Easter party and egg hunt will be 
on Friday April 18th. We will also be 
having a picnic on this day for lunch. 

Every child will need to bring a healthy 
sack lunch with a drink. Each child will 
also need an Easter basket or bag to 
collect their eggs in. Finally, a link will 
be sent out in Procare with a sign up  

genius link for help with treats, plastic eggs, and candy filler.  

Thank you in advance for your help. 
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Inside this issue: 

Monthly       
Reminders: 

• Please make sure to call 
the office by 9am if 
you are running late 
or will be absent. Or 
use the ProCare app 
to message us! 

• Spring will be here 
before we know it, 
along with warmer 
weather. Please make 
sure your child is 
wearing closed toed 
shoes with backs and 
shorts under skirts 
and dresses. 

• Please make sure that 
you are labeling all of 
your child’s supplies, 
including hats & 
gloves so that if they 
get separated we can 
get them back to 
their owner. 



 Page 2 

As the weather gets warmer 
we want to take this time to 
let you know some of our 
Spring & Summer policies: 

*We get MESSY! Please make 
sure that your child is wear-
ing clothes to school that are 
comfortable and you are okay 
with getting a little dirty 

* Closed toed shoes with 
backs are required to keep 
little toes safe. NO FLIP 
FLOPS! NO COWBOY 
BOOTS! 

* Girls must wear shorts, tights, 
or leggings under their skirts 
or dresses. 

* We will put bug spray and/or 
sunscreen on your child with 
your permission. You must   
provide the bug spray and   
sunscreen yourself and fill out 
a permission form. Please make 
sure your child has it on before 
coming to school in the morning 
and we will reapply it in the    
afternoon when we go outside. 

Toddlers and up will need a swim-
suit and water shoes (no flip flops) 
on their designated water play day. 
Finally, we will be having sack lunch 
days once a week so they will need 
a lunch box with an ice pack. Sum-
mer activity calendars will be avail-
able at the end of April. Let us 
know if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe but summer 
will be here before we know it. We 
are busy making preparations for a 
fun summer. We want you to be 
prepared and give you a heads up of 
what to expect. There will be a one 
time activity fee that will be 
charged at the beginning of May. 
The fee will be $10 for Butterflies 
and $110 for all the other classes. 
We will be having weekly water play 
days in July for all classes.       

Parent-Teacher Conferences will 
begin at the end of April and go 
through the month of May. All Owl 
parents are required to have an end 
of year conference. Conferences 
are optional for all other classes. 
Their will be a Sign Up Genius sent 
out to schedule a time for Owl  
conferences.  

 Get Ready for Summer!                    Parent-Teacher Conferences 

                             Spring & Summer Polices       

April 11th– National Pet 
Day! Bring your pet or a 
picture of your pet 

April 16th– National 
Wear your Pajamas to 
work day!                       
 Pajama Day! 

April 18th– Easter Party! 

April 22nd– Earth Day  

April 23rd– Wear         
Amarillo or Rosa 

April 29th– National    
Superhero Day! Dress like 
a superhero or wear a   
superhero shirt 

April 30th– National   
Oatmeal Cookie Day!  
Make oatmeal cookies 

April  2nd– Wear Blue,  
Yellow, or Green 

April 4th– National   
Caramel Day! We will 
have caramel apples for 
snack. 

April 9th– Wear Azul or 
Verde 

 

Calendar of Events 



April Theme 

Theme: Our Wonderful Earth – This theme is all about exploring 
the beauty of our planet. Discussion topics during this theme may 
include but are not limited to; Spring, rainbows, weather, gardening, 
flowers, bugs, and worms. 

 

Our Character Trait: Patience– waiting without complaining 

Please let me know if you have any 
comments, questions, or concerns. I am 
always here to help. 

Phone: 913-631-9376 

Fax: 913-631-9376 

E-mail: peppermintpattys@sbcglobal.net 

Instagram: @Peppermint.pattys 

Facebook: “Like” Peppermint Patty’s 

Daycare & Preschool 

Website: peppermintpattys.com 

11010 W. 56th Terr 

Shawnee, KS 66203 
 

Contact Us 

“The Earth laughs in flowers.” 

-Ralph Waldo Emerson 

Happy Birthday! 
   Celebrating this month are: 
                 

 

    Asiyah turns 2 
       on the 25th! 
 

         
   


